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August 3, 2020 
 
 
 

THE BCFCA FIREFIGHTER ENTRY-LEVEL EXAM 
FOR 2020-2021 HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 
 
Due to COVID concerns the executive board the Barnstable Co. Fire Chiefs’ has 
decided not to administer the Firefighter Entry-level Exam this year.  Chiefs will 
continue to have access to the 2019-2020 list. 
 
Any open positions will typically be listed on each department’s website along with 
instructions for applying. 
 
Questions may be directed to Kathleen Thut at kthut@commfiredistrict.com. 
 
Thank you. 
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